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Collaboration with Pontificia Universidad Javeriana and SJU 

On September 25, 2023, Prof. Lope Hugo Barrero Solano, Dean of the Department of 
Industrial Engineering, and Dr Gloria Bernal, Co-Director, Laboratory of Economics 
of Education (LEE) and an Associate Professor in the Economics Department at 
Pontificia Universidad Javeriana in Bogota, Colombia, visited St. Joseph's University, 
Bengaluru.  

During their visit, they engaged in a brief discussion with the Centre for Global 
Initiatives to explore avenues of collaboration between the two institutions. The 
distinguished guests were given a tour of the SJU campus and were accompanied by 
Mr. Venugopal, the Associate Director, Office for International Affairs. In the near 
future, St Joseph’s University plans to organize a webinar to start this collaboration. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


